
Deep River Library Board 

Meeting minutes 3/14/2011 

A.C. Proctor called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.  Other members present were: 

Louise Cowen, Jim Davis, Rolf Petersen, Michelle Emfinger, Library Director Ann Paietta, Pat Risinit, Roy 

Jefferson, Angie Marion, Peggy Marschiello. 

Audience of Citizens: none 

Minutes of the February meeting were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: Louise reports that we are doing well relative to our balance from last year 

at this time. More cookbooks were sold and we have netted $450.00 so far. We will feature the 

cookbooks in the Friends spring book sale. 

Correspondence: none 

Library Director’s Report:  Weather was bad in February but the library was only closed for one 

day. Also one day closure due to the election. Shakespeare Club will have a big event in May 

with films, reading, etc. 

Linda Zemmel will do a cooking talk. Looking for others who can do a cooking demo or talk. 

Prepping seeds for the children's garden. 

Possible filming of a SciFi network show in the library. The producer will include other aspects of 

the town including the historical society and the cemetery. Motion passed to approve the 

filming. 

Small business talk in April. 

Phone service under review. The plan is to offer a better answering service with options. 

Committee Reports 

House and Grounds – sometimes we plan a spring cleanup. Rolf will walk through and 

determine what needs to be done. 

AC got a quote for a notice board in front of the library. 

 

Old Business 

AC worked on an info label for the mural. Details will be confirmed before printing. 

Discussion on what to do with art work remaining from the Marion Dock art sale. 

 



New Business 

None 

 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 8:10 pm 

Next meeting April 11,2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


